Intermodal Porting Intervals IMG Report

To the NANC

March 16, 2004 by IMG Chairman – Hoke R. Knox

The Federal Communications Commission (FCC), on November 10, 2003, asked the North American Numbering Council (NANC) to provide input on reducing the porting interval for intermodal porting.   
Since the January 13, 2004 NANC meeting, the IMG has met via two hour conference calls nine times.  Four additional proposals to shorten the intermodal porting interval have been offered by various industry members for a total of five proposals.  Two confirmation interval and three activation interval proposals are being evaluated.  The complicated aspects of the porting and the proposed solutions have driven much discussion during the conference call.
The IMG is now evaluating six proposed combination of a confirmation proposal plus an activation proposal to reduce the porting interval.  Because of the detailed discussions and complicated nature of the proposals the report to the NANC is not complete.  The IMG will notify the NANC Chairman as soon as consensus is reached and the final report is ready.  

The drawing below shows the existing wireline porting intervals.
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Activate must be on Due Date or after and is sent


by port-in carrier.  NPAC timers constitute much of 


the 3 day interval and are set at [9 hours + 9 hours]








